# 03/08/24

Lincoln News

Lincoln Elementary School, Zeeland Public Schools

Phone 616-748-3350 / Attendance 616-748-3360

# Walk Program News

Next week is our "Helping Hands Week" for the Walk Program. Students bring in at least one box of cereal (or other food donation) and receive one free lap towards their lap total. Cereal will be donated to Harvest Stand Ministries to help local families.

# Volunteer for the Walk Program

Parents – we need your help. We cannot do this without you. Please call the office to sign up to volunteer for one or more Walk Program days. Thank you.

#### Z Kids Registration

Z Kids for 2024-2025 Before and After School Care registration will be available online March 14. Spots will fill up quickly so mark your calendar.

# Roller Skating in P.E.

2nd—5th grade students will be roller-skating in PE March 11-April 19. Students are asked to bring an extra pair of "just in case socks" to make sure they have a clean/dry pair to use for class. Students are also encouraged to bring helmets, wrist guards and their own skates/roller blades if they have them. Parents—Please make sure that your child is able to tie his/her own shoes. Being able to tie allows more time for skating practice and instruction. Your support is appreciated.

# March is Reading Month – Saddle Up and Read

To kick off the month's activities ZPS, GR Gold, and Gentex are partnering to provide families an opportunity to attend a GR Gold game on Saturday, March 9.

March is always a great month as we celebrate all things reading. This year's ZPS theme is "Saddle Up and Read". A packet of information went home last week with students. Be sure to read this over and add the fun activities to your calendar.